
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back everyone! 

I hope you all enjoyed a restful summer and enjoyed the lovely sunshine. The children have 

returned to school with enthusiasm and readiness to learn, make new friends and embrace 

challenges. We are looking forward to an exciting term where we can build and consolidate 

relationships between pupils, staff, families and the wider community.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

School Events and Dates 

 
There will be a full list of dates sent out early next 

week for the rest of the Autumn term. This will contain 

dates for Coffee mornings, Come to Lunch, Come to 

Learn, Christmas events and productions.  

  

 
 

 

“All things are difficult before they are easy”  

PTA and School/ Family 

Partnership 

We would like to thank those 

parents and carers who 

contributed to discussions about a 

possible future PTA.  

We will meet again soon and we 

welcome anyone who couldn’t join 

the previous meetings.  

You may have heard some of the 

amazing ideas about how to build 

and grow a strong family and school 

partnership and with your help we 

hope to put some of these in place 

over the next year.  

If you would like to register your 

interest, please contact the office. 

Races and Ice-cream 

Friday 

Friday 13th September @ 2 pm 

Please arrive at the gate which will be opened at 2pm. 

At the end of the races, children will be returning to 

classrooms to collect belongings and can be collected 

following this. Remember to stay for an ice-cream! 
 

Wellbeing (Behaviour focus) Come to Learn 

Tuesday 17th September @ 9-10 am 

Please arrive at the school office and join us in the hall 

for an informative talk about changes to the school’s 

approach to how we support children’s learning of social 

and emotional development. 

Year 6 

Have a great time at Hilltop – 

remember your Growth Mindset 

and 6R’s! 


